
 

“I will go anywhere and do anything in order to communicate
the love of Jesus to those who do not know Him or have

forgotten Him.” 

- St. Frances Xavier Cabrini

 

A Letter From Our Executive Director



During the month of May, we are reminded of the beauty and renewal of springtime,
and the opportunity it brings to reflect on the blessings in our lives. May is a
particularly special month as we honor the Blessed Virgin Mary. 

We turn to Mary for guidance and support, seeking her intercession in our prayers
and asking for her love and protection. As we contemplate her life, we are reminded
of the importance of faith, humility, and compassion, and of the power of prayer to
bring us closer to God and to one another.

As we continue to face the challenges of our times, let us draw strength from Mary
and strive to embody her spirit of love and service in our own lives. May her prayers
guide us on our journey, and may her example inspire us to live our lives with
greater courage, generosity and grace.

Many Blessings,

Christopher LaBianco
Executive Director

 

Happy Birthday,
Sisters!

Sr. Lucy (May 2)
Sr. Grace (May 3)

Sr. Bernadette (May 9)
Sr. Ayantu (May 10)
Sr. Xavier (May 16)

Sr. Maria Eliane (May 20)
Sr. Emperatriz (May 29)
Sr. Catherine (May 31)

 

News & UpdatesNews & Updates
 

Have you seen our new website?Have you seen our new website?

The new Cabrini Mission Foundation
website has officially launched! Click the
link below to check out new content,
programs, events and more!

New Website

Congrats, Sr. Diane!Congrats, Sr. Diane!

We are blessed to announce Sr. Diane has
been appointed Provincial Superior for a
new term of three years. We pray that she
continues to lead us with unwavering
strength and compassion.

Happy Mother's Day!Happy Mother's Day!

http://cabrinifoundation.org


We wish all the wonderful moms in this
world endless love and happiness. Your
thoughtfulness never goes unnoticed.

Join Us For The Cabrini MissionJoin Us For The Cabrini Mission
Foundation 2023 Annual GalaFoundation 2023 Annual Gala

Mark your calendars!

Cabrini Mission Foundation will be
hosting its annual gala on Friday,
October 13th, 2023 at the Metropolitan
Club in Manhattan, NY.

A donation today makes you a missionary tomorrow.A donation today makes you a missionary tomorrow.

Donate
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